
 

Tuesday 22nd  - PTA Bags to School collection day - please make sure all donations are           
deposited underneath the gazebo by the front of the school by 9am—please do not bring in bags 
after this time as the collection van will have left the school, Thank you 

Thursday 24th - Mr Hall (Maple) and Mrs Jay (Cedar) will be available in their classrooms after 
school at 3.20 pm if parents would like to drop in and say hello.  This is an opportunity to briefly 
meet with them and put a face to a name.  Please do not use this as an opportunity to catch the 
teacher and talk about specific issues about your child.  This will stop the teacher from meeting 
other parents. If you would like to make an appointment to see one of these teachers, please 
contact the office.  

Friday 25th - Family Friday - each Friday between 8.40-9.00.  This is a lovely opportunity to pop 
in and see what work your child has been doing in their books.  This runs every week unless we 
let you know otherwise.  

 

Two new dates for your diary: 

28th February 2019 - 2.00-3.00 - Head Teacher/Chair of Governor Forum - time to speak with 
both the Head and Chair of Governors about general issues relating to school.  Please do not 
use this occasion to talk about your child or any individual problems.  Please make an appoint-
ment with the school office.  If you are unable to make this date there will be another opportunity 
to meet on 28th March 7.00-8.00pm.    

4th March 2019 - 6.30pm - Maths curriculum evening with Mr Blakely and Mrs Morton. Come 
along and find out how we teach maths across all year groups.  (More details to follow). 

 

Notices: 

If you require more information about an event or you have any queries about things happening 
around school, please do pop in and have a chat or speak to one of the staff in the office.       
Alternatively, email admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk and a member of staff will come 
back to your regarding your query.  Remember, we are here to help. 

Cold Weather: 

Please make sure that children have appropriate outdoor clothing during the cold period.  Hats, 
gloves and scarfs need to be named.  If we decide it is too cold, children may not be able to go 
outside if they do not have a coat.  

 

Your next forecast will come home via email on Friday 25th January 2019.  You can always 
email if you have any questions - admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

Issue: 4 Week beginning:  21st January 2019 



 

Term Dates 

January 

22nd January - PTA Bag to School day  

31st January - PTA Meeting 7.30pm - Conker Room 

February 

8th February - PTA Disco 

11th February - 6.30pm KS2 SATS Information Evening 

26th February - PTA Meeting 7.30pm - Conker Room 

28th February - Head Teacher/Chair of Governors Forum - 2.00-3.00pm  

March 

1st March - F2 Stay and Play 2.15pm 

4th March - Maths Curriculum Evening - 6.30pm (more details to follow)  

6th March , 7th March and 8th March - Book Fair 

7th March - World Book Day - more details to follow 

15th March - Red Nose Day - more details to follow 

19th March - Lower Junior Production 6.30pm 

20th March - Lower Junior Production 2.15pm 

21st March - Lower Junior Production 6.30pm 

All clubs finish week beginning 25th March 

25th March - Parent Consultations 3.30pm start 

28th March - Parent Consultations 5.00pm start 

28th March - Head Teacher/Chair of Governors Forum - 7.00-8.00pm  

April 

1st April - KS1 SATS Information Evening  

5th April - School finishes at 2.30pm  


